
 

Orchard Weekly Bulletin 22nd October 2018 
Year 3 and 4 had a fabulous time taking part in our Egyptian day. They learnt about the mummification process in 

an interactive way – many thanks to the children who volunteered to be ‘mummies’! The children also painted an 

image of Tutankhamun and found out about hieroglyphics, using the alphabet to write their own names. Everyone 

dressed up as an Egyptian, even the staff, making it a thoroughly enjoyable day. To all the parents and carers who 

went out of their way to provide the  

costumes for the  

children, a big  

thank you!  

 

 
Attendance Challenge   15.10.18 – 19.10.18 

 

Position Class Attendance 

1st Miss Gullett 99.3 

2nd Mr Jackson 99.0 

3rd  Mrs Wright 98.0 

 

Whole school 

attendance 

96.7 

 

100% Attendance weekly award 

 (RC) Isaac Macro (RMB) Emilia Loughnane (1M) Louie Johnson (1/2G) Renae Bray 

(2JT) Riley Bodill (3H) Bella Morley (3/4W) Kai Holbrook (4A) Maddy Smith (5M) 

Emily Cohen (5/6J) Willow Lawton (6C) Emily Hayes  
 

School Photos Halloween Disco 25th October 

A reminder that if you would like to purchase 

your child’s school photograph could you please 

send the money into the school office by 

Wednesday 24th October 2018. 

We are looking forward to our Halloween Discos this 

week. 

Nursery and Key Stage One  3.30pm-4.30pm 

Key Stage Two 4.45pm-6.15pm 

Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 children can bring 

their clothes to change into after school. Staff will 

help children get changed so you just need to 

collect your child from the school main entrance at 

4.30pm. Fancy Dress is optional. 

Poppy Display A Big Thank You from the Nursery 
As part of our Remembrance Day topic we are going to be 

creating a poppy display. We will need some medium sized 

pebbles. Please could you send one or more smooth pebbles 

in with your child as soon as possible. Children in Nursey, 

Reception and Key Stage One will be painting the pebbles. 

We will also be selling poppy merchandise – this will be 

available on the school playground/ from the office. Please 

see separate sheet. 

The Nursery would like to  

thank all the Orchard families  

who have donated good quality,  

unwanted toys for us to use.  

The children are enjoying  

using and playing with them.   

INSET DAYS House Point Target 
A reminder that we break up for October half term 

this Friday 26th October.  

School is closed Monday 5th November INSET DAY 

And also Tuesday 6th November INSET DAY 

Return to school Wednesday 7th  

This week’s house point  

target is:  Independence 

       I can try something new  

on my own. 

.  

 

 



 


